
CSU Chancellor's Doctoral Incentive Program (CDIP) Application 

Deadline to the Office of Graduate Studies: February 10, 2023  

The goal of the California State University Chancellor's Doctoral Incentive Program (CDIP) is to 
increase the number of faculty with the qualifications, motivation, and skills needed to teach the 
diverse students of the CSU. The CDIP prepares promising doctoral students for CSU faculty 
positions by providing financial support, mentorship by CSU faculty and professional development 
and grant resources. 

If you are interested in applying you must first watch the recording of the information session we had 
in December. Then, you’ll work on your application and submit it by Friday, February 10th for 
feedback. 

Here are the items that you will need to submit gradstudies@calstatela.edu by Friday, February 10th, 
2023: 

• A current curriculum vitae, limited to four pages 
• Statement of Qualifications and Motivation, limited to three pages 
• Collaborative Plan of Support, co-constructed by CSU Faculty Mentor and applicant 
• A recent CSU faculty position announcement in the applicant’s general field that has been 

posed at a CSU campus 

If questions come up as you prepare your applications, please contact gradstudies@calstatela.edu 

https://calstatela.zoom.us/rec/share/YuC9A-dB4vKwAF6bmK7BF4CmIEoLCQLU4xJ1o3IFOFSzE_XqKO5DpwDIZubpLVg.ws_ukC2_mRbZH6Rt?startTime=1638487009000
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